From: - |

Sent: 17 October 2018 10:06

To: Diver, John; Planning

Subject: 2018/4014/P

Attachments: 2018-4014-P from GillScott.pdf
2018/4014/P

Tapping the Admiral PH
77 Castle Road
London NW1 8SU

FAO John Diver
Please find attached my comments on the application for development above the PH Tapping the Admiral.

T support the application wholeheartedly; it causes no harm to and takes no space from the thriving public
house while bringing back into use the two upper floors for residential let.

If you wish me to corroborate any of my information please do not hesitate to contact me.

1 would appreciate your acknowledging receipt of this email and should this application need to go to
Members briefing or to Committee I would wish to be informed.

Gill Scott




